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Falls City Hosts Arbor Day Celebration

(KTNC) - Falls City held its 21st annual Arbor Day Celebration Saturday morning.

Members of the Town and Country 4-H Club joined the Falls City Tree Board in planting six trees
in the northwest corner of Pioneer Park.

Elizabeth Thiltges read a proclamation during a brief program. (play audio 1:02)

The new trees include two Elm trees donated by Rodney Knaup; two Tulip trees donated by St.
Paul’s Lutheran Church in honor of the church’s 100th anniversary; and two Linden trees.
Community Medical Center and the Falls City Lions Club donated one Linden tree. The Doug and
Salena Cooper and Kevin and Mary Wiltse families donated the other Linden tree in memory of
Tanner Merz. Members of the Merz family were on hand Saturday to help plant the tree.
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